
:
. .

. - - - - ,

, ir
-

} .li,-

.t
3 .

Omaha Public Power District -

1623 HARNEY a OMAHA. NEBRASMA 68102 a TELEPHONE 536-4000 AREA CODE 402
.

June 19, 1979

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. h
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re ference : Docket No. 50-285

Gentlemen:

The Omaha Public Power District received a letter from th Com-
mission, dated May 11, 1979, requesting that additional information
be provided in support of the Fort Calhoun Station security contin-
gency plans. Accordingly, the requested information is attached,
along with revised pages to Chapter 8 of the Fort Calhoun Site Security
Plan. The revisions, submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(P),
do not decrease the effectiveness of the security plan.

The information contained herein is deemed to be " commercial or
financial information" within the meaning of 10 CFR 5 9.5(a)(h), as
specified in 10 CFR 5 2.790(d)(1). Accordingly, the District re-
quests that it be withheld from disclosure in its entirety pursuant
to the provisions of that section.

Sincerely,
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Jq T. E. Short
[ Assistant General Manager

TES/KJM/BJH:jmm

Att ach.

cc: Mr. Glen L. Madsen (w/ene.) }}}8 }}}
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011
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